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NOTICE
Ref. No. :BUIE/2024/JUN/05 Date: 29.06.2024

Vacation Notice and Important Updates

After the successful completion of the even semester examinations, the institute announces a well-
deserved vacation from 1* July to 10" July, 2024.

However, it is imperative to note that the following tasks must be completed during this period:

* Completion of NAAC related vital works
* New admissions in B.Tech and M.Tech programs

Academic activities will resume on 11" July, 2024.

In case the University declares the notice for BCA examinations during the vacation, concerned staff
members are required to report to duty.

Additionally, feedback related to NAAC will be solicited from students, alumni, and stakeholders during
this period.

Apart from academics our Institute is now in full throttle in accreditation process and we pledge to work
the same after the holiday.

As the admission process is going on the Administrative office will fully functional and teachers and
staffs have to report accordingly and should report directly to the Principal / Registrar / Dean

Academics.
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Prof. (Dr.) Krishnendu Adhvaryu
Principal
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